
ELA K-5 Grade Distance Learning Activities 

Directions: Choose activities based on your grade level to complete. Online activities, including i-Ready lessons, can be done 
over a few days. You are encouraged to read multiple books and keep a reading log. You can access myOn and Benchmark 
Literacy through your Launchpad to access books to read and/or listen to.   
 

Grade Level Online Activities  Reading i-Ready Writing 

 
Kindergarten  

Click here to play word games. 
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share.  

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready.  

Write your own story. 
Illustrate your story and 
share it with someone.  

 
First Grade  

 

Click here to play word games.  
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share. 

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready. 

Write your own story. 
Illustrate your story and 
share it with someone. 

 
Second Grade  
 

Click here to play word games.   
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share. 

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready. 

Write your own story or 
informational report. 
Share your writing with 
someone.  

 
Third Grade 

 

Click here to play word games.   
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share. 

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready. 

Write your own story or 
informational report. 
Share your writing with 
someone. 

 
Fourth Grade  

 

Click here to play word games.   
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share. 

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready. 

Write a story, 
informational report, or 
opinion essay. Share your 
writing with someone.  

 
Fifth Grade  

 

Click here to play word games.   
 
Click here to listen to stories. 

Choose a book to read. After 
reading the book create a book 
report in the format of your 
choice to share. 

 
Complete 5 lessons in i-
Ready. 

Write a story, 
informational report, or 
opinion essay. Share your 
writing with someone. 
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